
UNAPPROVED 

 

 

SELECTBOARD MINUTES      December 17, 2011 

 

This meeting was called to order by Chair Tom Bodett at 12:00pm in the parking lot of the Town 

Offices in Dummerston, Vermont. 

 

Members Present:  Tom Bodett, Greg Brown, Zeke Goodband,  Bill Holiday (left the tour at  

approximately 1:30pm), Lewis White 

 

After a brief discussion regarding Tucker Reed and Kipling Roads with Paul Normandeau, the 

Selectboard toured and discussed the general road conditions in Dummerston. 

 

Roads inspected included:  Kipling Road; Middle Road; Black Mountain Road; East Orchard Road; 

Dutton Farm Road; East-West Road; West Street; Leonard Road; Stickney Brook Road; Sunset Lake 

Road; Kelly Road; Butterfield Road; Betterley Road; Hill Road; Hopkins Road; Beaver Pond Road; 

Roel Road; Bear Hill Road; High Bridge Road; Camp Arden Road; Hague Road;  Green Mountain 

Camp Road; Van de Water Road; Park Laughton Road; Spaulding Hill Road; Bunker Road; Miller 

Road. 

 

The tour/inspection ended at 3:25pm. 

 

 

 

_______________________________ 

Approved 

 

 

_______________________________   

Tom Bodett, Chair 

 

 

_______________________________   

Zeke Goodband, Clerk 

 

 

Submitted by:  Tom Bodett, Chair 


